
LADIES WHO LUNCH 

Our group enjoyed a delicious Christmas Lunch at the Smithy Inn at Holme on 25th November 

2022.  It was a new venue to most of us but a really delicious meal was served by very 

welcoming staff. 

  

Our thanks go to Christine Fisher and Sheelagh Brown for introducing us to this good venue. 

Sandra Harding 

 


